
 

 

 
BATH PLANNING BOARD MINUTES 
 

 
     March 2, 1999 

DRAFT 
 
A meeting of the Bath Planning Board was called on 3-2-99 for the purpose of 
conducting regular business. 
 
MEMBERS PRESENT 
Bob Oxton, Chair  
Marjorie Hawkes 
Margie Lowe  
 
 

MEMBERS ABSENT 
Jim Harper, Vice Chair  
Paul Karass 
Tim Vrabel, Associate Member  
George Pollard, Associate Member 
 
STAFF PRESENT 
Jim Upham, City Planner 
Marsha Hinton, Recording Secretary 

  
Bob Oxton, Chair, opened the meeting at 6:00 p.m. 
 
Bob Oxton, Chair, stated that due to lack of a quorum the meeting would be 
postponed until March 9, 1999 at 6:00 p.m.  Specifically mentioned by Mr. Oxton 
were reading of the February 16, 1999 meeting minutes, discussion of amending 
the special purpose commercial overlay district and site plan amendment for an 
office building extension at 125 Front Street (Map 26, Lot 268). 
 
The applicant for the site plan amendment and the abutters present were 
agreeable with the postponement. 
 
There being no further discussion, Bob Oxton, Chair, adjourned the meeting at 
6:10 p.m. 
 
Minutes prepared by Marsha Hinton, Recording Secretary 
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